
Public notice

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled for
7 p.m. on September 6, 2022, at 5160 boulevard Décarie, ground floor, will rule on an
application for a minor exemption, under the By-law for minor exemptions (RCA02
17006), for the application for a minor exemption concerning two social housing
buildings to be built as part of the overall Westbury Montréal project on the following lots
of the cadastre du Québec:

Lot 6 049 217
Lot 6 049 218

(lots located on the southwest and southeast corners of the intersection of rue
Mackenzie and avenue Mountain Sights)

This minor exemption would make it possible to depart from articles 573.1 and 575 of the
Urban planning by-law for Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough (01-276), so
as to authorize a width of less than 5.5 metres for the two access roads and two traffic
lanes for two underground parking units.

Any interested person may be heard by the Council concerning this application.

Given at Montréal this August 19, 2022.

Geneviève Reeves
Secrétaire d’arrondissement


